
 

What is the Statewide Transportation 
Improvement Program (STIP)? 
 
The STIP identifies the statewide transportation 
projects which will utilize federal funding. Each 
project in the STIP includes the amount of 
funding and scheduling information. This four-
year program includes state, county, city, 
Federal Lands, and Tribal projects.  
 
Project types include roadway, bridge and other 
modes of transportation such as railroad, freight, 
public transit, bicycle, and pedestrian.  Projects 
must be approved on the STIP in order to receive 
federal funds. 
 

How and when is the STIP Prepared? 
 
The STIP is updated every four years. Projects can 
be included in the program only if their funding is 
reasonably expected to be available and can be 
balanced against available funds. It is an involved 
process and is coordinated with various entities at 
the local, state, and federal levels.  The process can 
take up to nine months. 
 
Amendments to the STIP are performed bimonthly 
and administration modifications are made on an 
as needed basis. This program is developed in 
accordance with the Infrastructure Investment 
Jobs Act (IIJA) and applicable federal regulations. 
 

 

Public involvement is crucial to the development of a STIP that will best meet 
the ongoing transportation needs of the state.  It provides a road map for 
assuring that everyone’s voice is not only heard, but that it makes a difference 
in moving Alabama forward. 

For more information on the STIP and how you can be involved, please visit 
https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html 

  

 




